
We broadcast the Community! ™ 

 
 
 
 
April 26, 2010 
 
John Barrett 
Cox Communications 
 
Hello, John: 
 
An ongoing error and misrepresentation needs to be corrected ASAP.  Presented below is the current Cox 
Channel Lineup for metro Omaha: http://ww2.cox.com/residential/omaha/tv/channel-lineup.cox  

 

 
 
On a weekly basis, we continue to receive calls from Cox customers as if Cox owns us, constantly referring to 
CTI22 as a wholly-owned subsidiary of Cox.  As you know, this is clearly not the case.  The Omaha World Herald 
typically refers to CTI22 as “ . . . Cox’s minority affairs channel.”  CTI22 has never “restricted” its broadcast content 
to minority affairs, and CTI22 has never prohibited content from non-minorities.  CTI22 is appropriately “diverse” in 
its content as a direct commitment to broadcast the community.  Noticeably absent from the Cox web site or the 
printed channel guide brochure are indicia or logos particular to any PEG channels, which clearly puts the PEG 
channels at a “branding” disadvantage when compared to the commercial stations and even public broadcasting.   
 
We immediately request that all references to CTI22 as “Cox’s” minority affairs channel be deleted, and as with the 
clear majority of channel postings, that only the CTI22 logo and the printed name of the station (with a link to our 
web site) be presented. 
 

INCORRECT CORRECT 

  
 
Our logo is attached.  Your immediate attention to this matter is greatly appreciated.  Thank you very much! 

 
Trip Reynolds 
General Manager, CTI22 

Community Telecast, Inc. 
P. O. Box 11558 
Omaha, Nebraska 68111 
CTIOmaha@aol.com 
Communitytelecast.com 
402-934-1100 

Community Telecast, Inc, (CTI22), [IRS 501 
(c)(3)] is the only broadcast cable television 
company in the metro Omaha area and 
within 18 states to focus on the community.  
For our general operations we receive NO 
tax support from the federal government, 
State of Nebraska, or local government.   
 


